
Adam S. Peck 
Site Vice President 

Diablo Canyon Power Plant 
Mail code 104/6/605 
P.O. Box 56 
Avila Beach, CA 93424 

805.545.6675 
Adam.Peck@pge.com 

A   member    of    the   STARS   A l l i ance 

Ca l laway  •   Diablo  Canyon  •   Pa lo  Verde  •   Wolf  Creek 

PG&E Letter DCL-24-056   10 CFR 21.21 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80 
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82 
Diablo Canyon Power Plant, Units 1 and 2 
10 CFR Part 21 Interim Report 

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 21.21(a)(2), Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company (PG&E) hereby submits this interim report for Diablo Canyon 
Power Plant (DCPP).  

This issue did not adversely affect plant safety or operations. 

On March 28, 2024, PG&E received a vendor analysis that confirmed an installed 
emergency diesel generator (EDG) fuel snubber valve assembly did not perform 
as expected.  The snubber valve assembly was supplied as a commercial grade 
item and dedicated by PG&E.  PG&E has determined that the observed issue 
constitutes a deviation, as defined by 10 CFR 21.3.  

The non-installed fuel snubber valve assemblies have been removed from 
unrestricted spares and are undergoing further material analyses.  This issue 
does not affect the operability of installed plant equipment. 

This interim report is being submitted as a result of PG&E's determination that a 
10 CFR Part 21 evaluation is needed and will not be completed within 60 days of 
discovery.  The evaluation is expected to be completed no later than August 29, 
2024. 

PG&E makes no new or revised regulatory commitments (as defined by NEI 99-
04) in this report.  Corrective actions associated with this issue and the evaluation
process are being tracked in the DCPP Corrective Action Program.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact 
James Morris, Manager, Regulatory Services, at 805-545-4609. 
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Sincerely, 

Adam S. Peck 

Site Vice President 
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cc: Diablo Distribution 
Mahdi 0. Hayes, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Samson S. Lee, NRR Senior Project Manager 
John D. Monninger, NRC Region IV Administrator 

A member of the STARS Alliance 
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